WINHILLS

Key Stage 1

Fortnightly Newsletter

Year 1

It’s nearly Christmas! The year one
children have been learning all about
the bar model in Maths to represent
their number bonds to 10. In English,
the children have continued to write
space stories ,thinking carefully about
what descriptive words they can use.
The children have also started getting
into the festive spirit by making
Christmas decorations to decorate
the school.

Year 2

The year two children have been
getting Christmassy in the last two
weeks. They too have made
decorations and they have been
decorating the school. In Maths, the
children have learnt all about
multiplication and division and they
have developed a written method for
both. In English, they have also

~ continued to write space stories.

ICE Zone

A new visitor has joined us in the ICE zone this month! Messy the Elf has been sent
to make sure all of the children are behaving well ready for Father Christmas.
Messy isn’t always the best behaved elf though...

Reminders

e Reward day is on Monday 19th December. Please ensure your child has completed all 10
pieces of Maths and English homework by this date so they can enjoy the whole of reward

day.

e On Monday 12th December and Tuesday 13th December the children will be participating in
their nativity play. The doors will open at 1:30 and refreshments will be available to purchase

for 50p.

Inspire
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